
 

 

 

Sevti  Devi Memo.  Senior Secondary Vidya  Mandir,  
Opposite Dashrath Puri Metro Station, 
Mahavir Enclave, New Delhi -45 

Ref: SDMSSVM/MEL/2022-23                                                                            Dated: 25th May” 2022 

 

NOTICE 

Dear Parents, 

The School will remain closed from  01/06/2022 to 23/06/2022 on account of Summer Vacation.  
The School will re - open on 24/06/2022.  
 

Note: The School Office will remain open on all working days from 09:00 AM to 12:00 Noon for 
submission of Fee and Other work. 

Warm Regards 
Principal 
SDMSSVM 


